July 23, 2024
Dear Mayor and City Council of the City of Port Lavaca:

My name is Mary Lou Tharling. I am interested in being reappointed to serve
another two-year term. I enjoy participating on the board and contributing to the
improvement of our parks.

I have cherished my life in Port Lavaca for 69 years, watching it evolve while
remaining deeply connected to its vibrant community and natural beauty.

I aspire to see our community thrive and experience sustained growth. I am
confident that my knowledge and passion can contribute to transforming our city
into a place that exceeds its current state and becomes a source of pride for our
citizens.

Sincerely yours,
LRI ool "

Mary Lou Tharling



